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Cherith Marshall

From: rhp1010@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 7:54 PM
To: Cherith Marshall

Subject: Zest

Hi Cherith:

This fetter is in reference to Zest's application for sidewalk cafe license at 957 Canton St. Roswell, Ga. | am
working on getting the proof of insurance for the restaurant as well as the Fulton Co. health inspection report, the
restaurant is in construction at this time and should be ready for inspection by end of the August.

Best regards,

Ron

7/22/2010



